
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Madyson Coburn 
   Cemetery Department 
   Town of Saugus 
   781-231-4170 
   mcoburn@saugus-ma.gov  
 

Cemetery Department Announces  
Riverside Cemetery Spring Cleanup  

 
(Saugus, MA) March 7, 2024 – The Town of Saugus Cemetery Department announces that 
spring grounds cleanup will begin at the Riverside Cemetery on Monday, April 1, 2024.  
 
The Cemetery Commission kindly asks members of the public to remove any personal and/or 
holiday/seasonal items from the grounds before the cleanup begins.  
 
All Veterans flags will be placed back on gravesites Friday, May 24, 2024 at 3:00pm, prior to 
Memorial Day.  
 
For more information, please contact the Cemetery Department at 781-231-4170 or email 
Madyson Coburn at mcoburn@saugus-ma.gov.   
 

About The Town of Saugus 
The Town of Saugus, Massachusetts, is a family-friendly, historic neighborhood Town located 
along the north shore, ten miles north of Boston. First settled in 1629, Saugus is home to historic 
sites, top-tier public services, and a thriving business community. Strong community support, a 
forward-thinking approach to town government, rich recreational opportunities, affordable 
choices, and easy access to all the amenities that Boston has to offer – they all contribute to make 
Saugus a Town where businesses flourish and families make their home. 
 
For more information about the Town of Saugus, visit www.saugus-ma.gov. 
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